


James Dunn

Dear Sir/Madame

Fast Lothian Licensing Authority

| am writing in support of Dunglass Events Premises Licence application
including extended hours to midnight for mid-week events.

| have been a resident for a number of years on Dunglass and confirm
that there have never been any issues with noise or other complaint.

Yours Sincerely




To. East Lothian Licensing Board

17 April 2024

As a resident on Dunglass Estate, my cottage being on one of the Estates two entrances, |
am writing in support of the Estates request to extend the midweek licence to sell alcohol at
wedding events, from 11pm to Midnight.

During the four years | have lived here, | have not experienced any noise problems, either
from the event venue or from guests entering or leaving the venue.

Having myself been a Director of a venue, in the centre of Edinburgh, with residential
properties surrounding the venue, a alcohol licence up to midnight during the week, was
often requested and given. In my ten years as Director of this venue, we had very few
complaints regarding noise.

As the Dunglass venue is in the middle of the country, with the nearest property being over
¥z mile away, and woods between most of the nearby properties and the venue, | would not
envisage noise being a problem.

As | am sure you are aware that under the current economic climate, country estates and
agricultural businesses need to diversify to survive. In this mechanised age, diversification
into the hospitality industry, as in Dunglass, has the added advantage of requiring local
labour to carry out its work, consequently helping employment in the area.

Yours sincerely

Jim McLaren




Carolina Roma

Dear Sir/Madame

{ am writing in support of the premises license application at Dunglass. | have been a resident

on the Estate for eight years and | have never had any problem with their operation of events or
noise from weddings taking place each week.

I hope that you will allow the operation of events to continue in the same way as they have been
doing so for many years.

Yours Sincerely
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From: Mark Runciman

Sent: Tuesday, April 16, 2024 9:02 AM

To: 'simon@dunglass.com’ <simon@dunglass.com>; 'simon@dunglass.co.uk'
<simon@dunglass.co.uk>

Ce: Mark Runciman [

Subject: extension application

To whom it may concern,

With regards to the Dunglass estate events application for an extension to the licensing
hours, my wife and | have lived at dwhich is located INEmain entrance into the

estate for the last 5 years and during this time we have had no issues with noise from the
wedding venue or from traffic arriving and departing the venue.

We have no objection’s to Dunglass estate events application

Mark Runciman




17 April 2024

East Lothian Licensing Authority

To Whom it May Concern,

Dunglass Events — Extended License Request

| wish to confirm that we have no objections to Dunglass Events’ application to extend their licence
from 11pm to 12 midnight on Wednesdays.

We live close to the venue and are reassured that the noise levels at events will continue to be
monitored and moderated and will not create any disturbance for us.

Yours faithfull

Paula Oliver






